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NEW COMMITTEE MEMBERS NEW COMMITTEE MEMBERS   
  

are always needed  
and welcome.  

 

if you’re interested in 
helping, please come along to 
any of our meetings or ‘phone 

Diane on Kendal 724737. 
 

K R A  K R A    

W E B S I T EW E B S I T E  
www.kirkbarrow.org.ukwww.kirkbarrow.org.uk  

  

for all our news, events,  

contact details  

and lots more information 

TRAFFIC and HIGHWAYSTRAFFIC and HIGHWAYS  
  

Some good news !!  The improvements to Greengate Lane near Ghyllside School will be 

taking place shortly and, although we didn’t get everything asked for,  

they’ll nonetheless reduce all-day parking for non-residents and  

make it safer for children to cross the road. 
 

And Echo Barn Hill is to be resurfaced before 31st March 2020. 
 

We are still pursuing Traffic lights for the junction of Glebe & Milnthorpe Roads;  

and a shelter for the ‘bus stop at the top of Echo Barn Hill. 

 

The printing of this 

newsletter has been 

kindly arranged  

and funded by  

South Lakes Housing  

  


